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SAVE THE DATES 2018!
The Neurosequential Model in Caregiving

Living and Working with Traumatized Children:
Understanding the Effects of Trauma and What to do about Them

A Webinar Based Training Opportunity for Foster, Kinship, and Adoptive Families and Those Who Support Them


Monday, March 19th 10-11:30 AM
Monday, April 16th 10-11:30 AM
Monday, May 14th 10-11:30 AM
Monday, July 23rd 10-11:30 AM
Monday, August 27th, 10-11:30 AM
Monday, September 17th 10-11:30 AM
Monday, October 15th 10-11:30 AM
Monday, November 19th 10-11:30 AM
Monday, December 17th 10-11:30 AM


Who should attend?	
· Foster, Kinship, and Adoptive Families, Foster Care Licensing Agency Staff, Child Welfare Staff, and Behavioral Health Providers

What can I expect?
· Each webinar will include material from Dr Bruce Perry on the Neurosequential Model in Caregiving
· Case presentations about difficult behavior challenges from foster parents
· Concrete suggestions to help families manage behavior challenges

How do I learn more about this?
· Let us know you want to added to the mailing list by sending your email address to Velma Moon at vmoon@azcouncil.com  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Call us at 602.252.9363 with questions.
· We send information on how to register for the webinars using that mailing list every month.

Space is limited for the live webinars, but all webinars will be archived and available to be watched later the same week—or anytime at your convenience.  

You can find more information about the program and register for the live and archived webinars on our website at http://www.azcouncil.com/neurosequential-model-for-caregiving/.
Supporting the work of our member organizations to improve the lives of Arizona’s diverse populations.
For more information about the Arizona Council of Human Service Providers go to www.azcouncil.com.
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